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 Celebrating the 4th of 
July 

in the Centralia Parade 



  

Above (Left to Right): Tory Jost (STEP Executive Director) 

Carol and John Lehman (Board Member) 

and Julie Strathman (Board Member) 



  

 

 THANK YOU to the Lueger family for singing to us 

while we waited in the parade line! 
 

 



St. Mary's Cemetery made major 
improvements

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New fencing, sidewalk, and parking area are just some of 
the upgrades recently made to the St. Mary's Cemetery. 
Nice work!   

  

 

 



 

  
  

 

 

Our Contact Information 

Nemaha County STEP Foundation 

PO Box 165 

Seneca, KS 66538 

785-294-0312 

www.nemahastep.org 

 

 

http://www.nemahastep.org/?blm_aid=0

